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Bobbie Walthall

From: Natalya Lowther <NatalyaLowther@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 9:09 AM
To: Bobbie Walthall
Cc: Margretta de Vries
Subject: I support the proposed bus hub location

To the City Commission: 
 
In the context of the climate crisis, it is essential that Lawrence keep improving and expanding its transit system as 
rapidly as possible. A new hub at Crestline and Bob Billings will give the system a permanence that has been sorely 
lacking, and emphasize the city’s commitment to sustainable transportation as well as its partnership with KU.  
 
Additionally, relocating the hub away from the congested downtown area will improve parking and traffic in that area. 
 
The proposed site seems to be an ideal location to develop this facility. 
 
Thanks, 
Natalya Lowther 
P.O. Box 1561/501 North St. 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
785-979-6786 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 




